Dear Parents/Guardians,
This year we will again be holding a sponsored ‘Hopstacle’ on Wednesday
26th March.

On this day Mrs Hughes will be setting up an amazing ‘Hopstacle’ course
and each class will have the opportunity visit it and complete as many laps
as they can. The children are welcome to challenge themselves and their
friends and count the number of laps they complete if they wish to but
mainly it is about having fun and raising some money for our school. As a
reward for completing the ‘Hopstacle’ course the children will all receive an
Easter treat to take home with them at the end of the day.

This year we are raising money to pay for some playground art to support
the children’s learning in geography. We are hoping to purchase a map of
the United Kingdom which will be installed on the lower playground. Please
help your child to use the form overleaf to collect sponsorship from family,
friends, relatives and anyone else who would like to support them. Your
child can raise as much or as little as they like - every penny is very much
appreciated and will go towards funding this project. Every child will be

taking part in this event whether they have gained sponsorship or not.

There is no rush to return sponsorship money, it would be great if it could
b ” ed by the Easter holidays but we will not turn away any

nso returned afterwards!

AVA Happy Hopping!

Wootton Bassett Injants’ School PTA
(& The Easter Bunny)




